Mackenzie Valley

EA 1112-001 - Debogorksi
Diamond Exploration Project

October 17, 2011

Distribution List

Dear Parties,
Re: EA1112-001 - undertakings from the October 12" hearing in N’dilo

During the October 12, 2011 public hearing for the Debogorski Diamond Exploration Project, the
Review Board requested the following undertakings from parties. As noted at the public hearing, the
Review Board requests a response to the undertakings specified below by October 21* 2011 at 4:00pm.

1. Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada to provide additional information on the
granting of s. 81 relief (NWT and Nunavut Mining Regulations) in the Drybones Bay area prior to
2005.

2. Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada to indicate if the NWT mining regulations are
broad enough to contemplate exemption for a longer period of time than annually; for instance,
until the plan of action is concluded and/or land claims settled.

3. Northern Project Management Office to contact Department of Fisheries and Oceans concerning
the truck in the water, and provide the response to the Review Board.

Thank you for your participation in the public hearing.

Sincerely, \

Darha Phillpot

Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board
(867) 766-7066
dphillpot@reviewboard.ca




